June 15, 2010

Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities and

Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W.

Olympia, WA 98502-5964

RE: Lewis River Telephone Company
Revise Termination Liability Charge Application

Dear Ms. Washburn:
Please find enclosed the following tariff pages:
Schedule 23 WN U-2 First Revised Sheet 23.9
The purpose of this filing is to grandfather the current Termination Liability Charge application for Centrex

Service effective July 15, 2010. Any Cenirex coniracts that are signed after that date will include the new
Termination Lfab11|ty Charge application as specified in the tariff. These revisions cover the costs as

demonstrated in the applicable tariff pages.
The proposed effective date is July 15, 2010.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (608) 664-4186.

Sincerely,

Kris A. Groth
Tariff Aéministrator _ .

Kris.groth@tdstelecom.com

Enclosures

Cc: Mr. Richard Finnigan




